
 
Newhall Primary Academy and Nursery Roundhouse Way Harlow EssexCM17 9SF 

Tel: 01279 215480  Email: office@newhallacademy.org 

Website: www.newhallacademy.org Twitter: @newhallacademy  

 

Headteacher: Mrs Debbie Gayler BA (Hons) QTS, NPQH 

Nursery Manager: Ms Maria Sorce BA (Hons) EYT, NNEB 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Newsletter 13 

16th November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

You should now have received the Kittle photographs that you ordered of your children. They all looked 

lovely and I am sure they will make great Christmas presents for family and friends. If you forgot to 

order one or you would like more, then you can still order them online with the code printed on the 

front of your proof. 

 

One of our Governors carried out a visit on Monday morning with a focus on Personal development, 

Behaviour and Well-Being. She joined us for assembly, met with me and then spent some time in classes, 

talking to children. As part of her feedback she commented, ‘Pupils presented as happy, well settled 

and comfortable in their surroundings, and talked enthusiastically about their school and their learning.’  

 

We have our Open Day next Wednesday for parents of prospective Reception children for September 

2019. If you know anyone who may be interested in looking around, please pass on the school telephone 

number so that they can book a place. There are two sessions, one at 9am and one at 1.30pm. If you 

are available to help out with guided tours, please could you let Mrs Murphy know.  

 

Christmas Holiday Club  

 

On Wednesday 19th December, which is the last day of term, we will be finishing slightly earlier at 2pm 

(Parents have already been notified about this in the original calendar dates sent out at the start of 

term). After School Club will therefore start at 2pm and run until 6pm. The cost for attending this session 

is an additional £5.00. Please can you let Mrs Murphy know if you would like to secure your child’s place 

for this. Newhall Nursery will also be offering a Christmas Holiday Club on 20th, 21st and 24th December 

and on 2nd January. Further information about this will be released shortly.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.newhallacademy.org/


 

Please see the menu below for next week: 

 

 
 

 

Message from the Friends of Newhall 

 

We are now preparing for our Christmas Fayre on Saturday 8th December 
between  2pm and 4pm. There is a meeting on Monday 26th November at 
6pm to discuss the different stalls and who will be organising and running 
them. Please come along, or let Caroline Tooze know if you are available to 
help.  

 

If you own a business or know somebody that does, we are still looking for 

donations of raffle prizes. There will also be a non-uniform day on Friday 30th 

November, in exchange for a donation for the Christmas Fayre. 

 

Finally, I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Debbie Gayler 


